M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
September 12, 2019
RE:
Change Order #1 – Paving 2019 BP#1, BG #19-141

This Change Order if for reworking one of the storm
structures at Ockerman Elementary, some changes to
the scope of work at Florence Elementary and some
added parking spots near LSS.
Total amount for this change order is $3,797.00
I recommend the board accept Change Order #1, as presented.

